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                Friday 21st June 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Year 6 production of The Lion King will take 
place on Wednesday 10th July and there will be two showings including a morning 
performance starting at 9:00 am followed by a later performance from 16:15 to 17:45. 
 
We understand it may not be possible for everyone but ask that, if possible, pupils stay 
behind at school following the end of the school day on Wednesday 10th July and be 
collected from school at 17:45. There will be no school bus service running at this time 
so pupils who normally go home on the bus will need to be collected. Light snack and 
drink will be provided for the pupils who will stay behind for the evening performance  
free of charge. Please complete the reply slip below to confirm your arrangements. 
 

Additionally, the children will be wearing face paint as part of their costumes. Please 
complete the reply slip below to confirm whether you give consent for your child to 
wear face paint. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Satsangi & Mr Singh- Year 6 teachers 
 

 

Reply slip- tick as appropriate. 
 
I will collect my child from school at 17:45 on Wednesday 10th  July and give consent 
for them to remain in school. 
 
I will collect my child at the end of the school day (15:00) and they will not be taking 
part in the evening performance. 
 
I give consent for my child to wear face paint. 
 
I do not give my child consent to wear face paint. 
 
 
 
Signed (parent)___________________________ 
 
 
Date______________________ 
 
  


